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Certificates 

 

Christian Value Joy  

Georgia who is always spreading joy with her beaming 

smile in class.   

  

             Star of the Week 

Louie who is always polite and respectful to others.  
 

Year 1 have enjoyed learning  

different facts about Orang-utans.  

I wonder if your child can tell you  

what the meaning of their name is? Or how long 

they can stretch their arms from fingertip to 

fingertip? And why they have such long arms? We 

have read many facts with a partner and chosen our 

favourite facts to write from memory in our books.  

 

In maths we have been investigating different coins 

and learning the sign for pounds and pence. Next 

week we will continue to recognise each different 

coin and know the value of each coin to be able to 

order them. We will also learn about money notes.   

 

If you have any questions or comments you would 

like to share please email me 

 

 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

  
 

 
 

Important Information 
 

 

 

Harvest Appeal  

Thank you for the sponsor money that has been sent in.  

Please continue to collect sponsor money for our walk to 

raise money for Tearfund Charity.  

 

Science Homework - Amazing Animals Project 

A project for your child to gather information on an animal 

of their choice, which they can present to the class in the 

final week of term.  

 

Christmas Lunch  

Christmas Lunch will be held on 15th December 2020 for 

Year 1.  

 

Giving and Receiving of Christmas Cards  

We are aware that many children will want to send 

Christmas cards to each other.  We therefore have a 

range of ways that children can do this in the current 

climate: 

Children bring in their cards on either a 

MONDAY or a TUESDAY. These will then be 

quarantined and distributed on the FRIDAY of that 

same week. Please tuck the lid of the envelope rather 

than licking them.  

Rather than sending in cards, you may wish to 

make a donation to our chosen charity, NEST 

Lancashire; an organisation which supports children 

with mental health and wellbeing challenges. Please 

send your donations in an envelope.  

If you do not wish your child to receive 

Christmas cards, please contact school to let us 

know.  

 
 

 
 

Courageous Advocate 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is CS Lewis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Talk about this quote.  
What do you think it means? 
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